
Open House Minutes 

August 3, 2023 4 – 6 pm 

 

Open house was held at Battlefield Elementary School on Thursday August 3rd 
from 4 – 6 pm.  Parents were able to come into the building to get their students 
teacher assignments, check on bus routes, get information on ASP (after-school 

program), pay lunch fees, join PTO, provide Title I Parent and Family Engagement 
parent compact input and receive available Title I Information and handouts. 

 


